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Mr. Holliday’s Updates - Next week = WEEK 2 foou’

SVS Shares - we hope you loved it as much as we did!

It was an absolute pleasure to have families in classrooms, sharing and enjoying the
learning journeys of our SVS students.

Next year, plans are in place for plenty more opportunities to share learning with families.
The new calendar is being finalised and will be shared soon. It will indicate ‘culminating
goals’ and ‘student-led conferences’, plus other events - increasing opportunities for
parents to visit and come in through various events every term. We can’t wait!

Next Friday will be the final newsletter of the Academic Year. We will
include:

- Notices of leaving staff

- Bios of joining staff

- ATrips and Events overview for each Year Group

We also plan to communicate classes for next year within in the next few
weeks; this will be via email, so please ensure reception have your up to

date email address.

The Year 3 and 4 Production

astounding.

achievements.

and pride.

Pictures can be seen on our social media channels.
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A final big thank you goes to the parents and family support. It is without doubt
down to your support that enabled us to bring everything together this week and
provide the wonderful spectacle that was our Cinderella and Rockerfella show.

This week we were blown away by the performances of all our children in Year 3 and Year 4. We
began work on our production "Cinderella and Rockerfella" in Term 2 this year and to see it
come to life on the stage this week has been absolutely amazing. The effort and dedication the
children put into learning lines, song lyrics, dance moves and acting monologues, has truly been

Our aim at the start of this year was to provide children with an experience that will last with
them as they progress through their school and further lives. The development of skills such as
self-awareness, confidence, leadership, teamwork and creativity have all been core to the
purpose of putting together a performance like this. Moving the learning from the classroom to
the stage provides the children with another platform to showcase all their hard-work and

We are so proud of all the children in Year 3 and Year 4. It takes a lot of courage to stand and
perform in front of a live audience and it is something they have all achieved with enthusiasm

Miss Larkin
Head of CPA



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MFKf-dBJDmVkqIOj4lyztACRMUxSdd0r/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MFKf-dBJDmVkqIOj4lyztACRMUxSdd0r/view?usp=sharing
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Mrs. Patton’s Updates

Find out what FS1C and FS2E have been up to this week with Harry the hippo, who
our stars of the week are and where Harry will go next by clicking here to watch our
FS zoom assembly.

Date for the diary — Wednesday 29th June

To celebrate the children's Early Years journey before they head off to 'BIG school' we

will be holding an FS2 Milestone Ceremony.
FS2 B, C and E — Please read the letter here and complete embedded signup form.
FS2 A, D, F and G — Please read the letter here and complete embedded signup

form.

Date for the diary — Monday 27th June

FS1 are excited for you to join them for their Summer Recital.

FS1 A and C—8:15 am — 8:45 am, please confirm your attendance by clicking the link
- https://forms.office.com/r/c9eG77ejaK

FS1 B and D — 9:00am — 9:30am, please confirm your attendance by clicking the li
https://forms.office.com/r/L0Ztg7xvHH

EYFS Awards

On Wednesday 22nd June, we celebrated the EYFS children and their amazing
achievements. Click here to watch the full award ceremony.



https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/EdzKtmKw4r5Lpfd5WdrSYBsBpiJ8FPTC6LuQlPyyzIGhhQ?e=QON4Xj
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y70ZNYd1XytME-wsnjJZQQAdVIeybGhR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S5CR52VJFLvlQPuWuaVyNy9MYLkduxps/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.office.com/r/c9eG77ejaK
https://forms.office.com/r/L0Ztg7xvHH%C2%A0
https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/ET1rSUtU96dOoMl-F3XmI0ABnlMTYCbj4z1n_Y1eg9JuAg?e=5JKZqy
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Mr. Hassan’s Highlight of the Week

This week, students have been busy working on reviewing their end of year
assessment and responding to feedback. We also started reviewing some Arabic
reading skills using the application of (I Read Arabic) and (I Start Arabic).

Mr. Kerba’s Highlight of the Week

This week, students were completing their Islamic assessment, next week will be
revision of what they have learnt and surahs recitation.

e 1y & ey raper et
are) . @10 m—te we can help

others

L0 v ggn B v e (e e
We will die
from thsirst




“

24.06.22

The Oryx Online
Additional Information

Primary Awards Day

The annual Primary Awards Day is scheduled for Tuesday 28th June. This event will be hosted at
the school during the school day. We aim to have the event on a live stream, and families of award
recipients will be invited in. There are multiple categories for academic, sporting and personal
achievements, as well as awards for children that have made significant contributions to the
community and demonstrated our learning skills.

The process of selecting the award is rigorous with all staff, middle and senior leaders involved. At
SVS, we pride ourselves on our ability to keep children motivated, celebrated and recognised, and
to strive to be the bestthey can be regardless of whether they ‘win’ or get an award. With that
comes the need to teach and show resilience at school and at home. Children should work hard
because they want to improve themselves and not always because there’s a prize attached to it. It
is also an important life lesson that you won’t always win, but to know you’ve tried your best and
be happy with that effort, then to be able to celebrate the achievements of others.

Families of award recipients have now been contacted.

Transitions at SVS

During the month of June, the school will planning and delivering some transition days to
orientate the children in their new year groups: These will only focus on new areas, locations,
activities and new specialists where applicable. This will not yet include new class groups or
children learning who their new teachers will be at this point. Transition plans for each year
group may differ from other year groups as they will be age-appropriate. These will be
deliberately staggered.
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read here

Miss Ruse’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have loved sharing our wonderful setting and hard work with some of
our parents during our first 'South View Shares' event. Thank you so much for all
your support to make our first event of this kind a success!

We have also been practicing for 'Summer Show' which is taking place on Monday
27th June. FS1A and FS1C will be performing at 8:15am-8:45am and FS1B and FS1D
will be performing at 9:00am-9:30am. We hope you can all make it!

Additionally, a gentle reminder to return any outstanding Library and Reading Books

back to school so they can be collected in before the summer break. Value of the month:

Respect
Islamic value: »/_isY!

Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create

Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your continued support,

Miss Ruse



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qEk-6jXEjlfnImY3-wBkk0OIYWtI_rxx/view?usp=sharing
mailto:reception@southview.ae
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read here

Miss Walker’s Highlight of the Week

FS2 absolutely loved having their mums and dad come in to their classrooms and

explore the classroom environments together. It was wonderful to see so many
parents joining us for the morning. Thank you for your support with this event, it
was a fantastic day.

We have also been hard at work putting the final touches on our Milestone

Ceremony that is taking place next Wednesday, the 29th of June. The children are so

excited to show you all their hard work and celebrate this important milestone with

you. The children will need to wear their normal school uniform on Wednesday.
Value of the month:

Once again, thank you for all your support with these events. It is very much Respect -
. Islamic value: ¢ _siaY) 2 l.
appreCIated' Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qEk-6jXEjlfnImY3-wBkk0OIYWtI_rxx/view?usp=sharing
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Please CLICK HERE for Term 3 swimming dates
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read here

Miss Stanton’s Highlight of the Week

It was lovely to see so many parents on campus this week for our South View
Shares event. The children were so excited to be able to share their Year 1
Learning Journey with you and as teachers we hope you enjoyed the
experience!

This week the children have designed their own dinosaurs and written

factfiles for them, linking the knowledge they have of other dinosaurs, their

Value of the month:
Respect

body parts and diets. In Maths we have begun the transition to Year 2 by

introducing the children to place value beyond 50. istamic value: S~
earning Skills Focus

Innovate and Create
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qEk-6jXEjlfnImY3-wBkk0OIYWtI_rxx/view?usp=sharing
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Miss Dye’s Highlight of the Week

This week, Year 2 have enjoyed having their wonderful parents visit! It was great to see so many
faces around Year 2 and how proud parents were of their children and their learning journeys.

This week the children have enjoyed our end of year story ‘Mr Wolf and the Three Bears’. We
have started preparing for our end of party by writing invitations and formal letters to invite our
friends. We focused on they key features needed for our invitations including the date, address
of our party, time and who we would like to invite.

In Art, we have been focusing on sculptures. We used foil to make Grandma and George from
our previous story and focused on their structure and features. We then had a competition to

create a potion bottle for George and saw who’s bottle had the largest capacity. ‘:"“e °: ibehuontt 1
espec 1
Islamic value: &l _iaY! 3 L
Moving into Year 3 - there is an informative letter, which you can read here. Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qEk-6jXEjlfnImY3-wBkk0OIYWtI_rxx/view?usp=sharing
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W Heroes and Villains

Please CLICK HERE for Term 3 swimming dates

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

reception@southview.ae

read here

Miss Ryan’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have had a jam packed week. Firstly, we had the first round of our ‘SVS speaks out’ on
Monday where the children were fantastic talking about all the things they are passionate about. Well
done to all participants and those who progressed to the semi final and final over the week.

We then had our amazing show Cinderella & Rockerfella’ we were extremely proud of how the
children performed over the two days, a huge thank you to Miss Larkin for all her hard work in
preparing the children for the show.

On Friday we had the pleasure of inviting all our lovely parents into our classrooms, the children
absolutely loved having you in and sharing their learning with you. Thank you to all of you who
managed to attend.

Gentle reminder: please return all outstanding library books at your earliest convenience.

There will be no swimming or PE on Monday due to PE awards taking place. We will have PE and
swimming as normal on Wednesday.

Have a lovely weekend!

Value of the month:
Respect
Islamic value: &l _iaY!

Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create
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Library and book change day: Tuesday for 4A, 4B, 4C, 4D
Fridays for 4E

| Am Warrior

Please CLICKK HERE for Term 3 swimming dates

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

reception@southview.ae

read here
e
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Miss O’Connor’s Highlight of the Week
This week has been an action-packed week in Year 4. Our end of year performance ‘Cinderella
Rockerfella’ was a huge success, and | was extremely proud of the effort made by the children. :
Equally, a big thank you to Ms Larkin and all the Year 4 teachers for their superb effort behind 3 _"’ 3
the scenes over the past number of weeks. It was a pleasure to be involved in this production. o p
We also took part in SVS Speaks Out. The children prepared a short speech on a topic of their \

choice and presented it in front of their classmates — not an easy feat. | was very much
impressed by some of the topic choices, the excellent use of volume, intonation and gestures,

and the willingness to get involved. Speaking in front of our peers is not always easy but it is

an important, lifelong skill.
Value of the month:
Finally, | hope those of you who joined us today enjoyed your time in the SVS classrooms. Respect

i ARSI
Have a lovely weekend! Islamic valus: (13
Learning Skills Focus

Innovate and Create
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Mrs Barlow’s Highlight of the Week

It has been a fun and messy week in year 5. All the students took part in the first ever SVS Speaks
Out competition and the outstanding effort that the students put into their speeches was noticed
within all the classes. It was incredibly hard to only be allowed to select one student from each class.

This week year 5 have been working very hard on their Ancient Egyptian Museum exhibition and we
are very excited to be showcasing these next week. Students have also continued to work through

Sleuth IT getting closer and closer to solving the mystery of the Mummy’s Curse.
At the end of the week we thoroughly enjoyed our first ever #SVSShares session. The students loved
sharing their learning experience with their parents and having their parents help them with their

most recent project. We hope all those that attended enjoyed it as much as we did.

Have a lovely weekend and please remember our Ancient Egyptian Day next Thursday Value of the month:
Respect
Islamic value: &l _iaY!

Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create
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Miss McCandless’ Highlight of the Week

This week has been both exciting and eventful. We started the week with some wonderful speeches from the children
for our SVS Speaks Out competition. The teachers were amazed at the amount of work and preparation that had
gone into these speeches, and the presentation skills that were displayed. It was so difficult to pick our semi-finalists-
Amina, Youssef, Layla and Maha- but they were all highly deserving and did themselves proud in the semi-final. A
huge congratulations to Amina, who made it to the final; we are so proud of you!

Also this week, we enjoyed welcoming in you, the parents, for our SVS Shares event. It was so lovely to have the
chance to share our learning with you, and the children were so excited about this experience. We would like to say a
big ‘thank you’ to the parents who came into classes, and for the supportive and interactive approaches you took
during these lessons.

As we near the end of term, we are looking forward to two important events next week: the SVS Awards event, and T .
alue o e montn:

the Primary Milestone Celebration at NOVO Cinemas. We are still very short of parent videos. If you have still to send Fesnes

this to your child’s teacher, please do so this weekend, as preparations have already started for this event. Thank you | Islamic value: s_iY)

for all of your support in these preparations! Learning Skills Focus
Innovate and Create

Wishing you a peaceful penultimate weekend before we finish for the summer!
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Dear Parents and Students,

Due to other events happening in school, PE and Swimming lessons will be cancel during the following
days:
° Monday, 27th June — PE and swimming cancel all day — Internal Sports Awards Ceremony
° Tuesday, 28th of June — PE and swimming cancel all day — SVS Awards Ceremony

PLEASE NOTE:
Y6 extra swimming/PE lesson — Tuesday, 28th of June — Girls PE and Boys swimming (8.05am-9.40am)

Swimming gala- FINALS:

This week | would like to give a special mention to SVS primary swim squad for their amazing win at the
Final swimming gala on Monday. It was a very competitive event that was only decided on the last race
which it was down to their hard work and commitment to training all year

REMINDERS:

® Check the swimming dates of your child class

® Send your child to school with PE uniform on PE and swimming days

® Swimming kit: swim shorts or 1 piece swimsuit, swimming cap, goggles, flip-flops and towel
® Practice with your child at home, how to dry their hair and body properly, how to get dressed,
particularly the socks and shoes, and how to pack everything back in the swimming bag.

Please view your Year Group page for swimming dates and PE days

House Teams News

Thank you and well done to all applicants for the house captain, deputy captain and house
ambassador roles. You have done an amazing job in your applications and the standard was

incredibly high! You have made the decision of choosing successful applicants very very
difficult.

During the sports awards next week, the successful candidates will be announced and
awarded their new titles.

There will be an art competition running through the summer. You are invited to create a

piece of art symbolising your house and house colours which we will add to a mural of all the

houses. There will be more information on this on next week's newsletter.
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